
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS DISTRICT NO. 2 
TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD, NEW JERSEY 

 
January 12, 2021 
 
 
Chairman Jeffery Allen called the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire 
Commissioners to order at 7:00 p.m.   The Sunshine law was read and the date and time of the 
meeting was posted.  
 
 Roll call was taken as follows: 
    Mr. Panzarino  Present 
    Mr. Polo  Present 
    Mr. Bailey  Present 
    Mr. Allen  Present 
    Mr. Coburn  Present 
    Mr. Parker  Present 
Also in attendance: 
 
Assist. Chief Holley 
Cpt. Murray 
  
COVID 19 
 
The following policies are being followed, wear masks, following social distancing, and 
sanitizing trucks after calls.  
 
TRUCK SANITIZING 
 
Mr. Bailey presented purchasing a hand held sanitizing machine, this was table to next meeting.  
 
BOAT TRAINING 
 
The boat and trailer were delivered and assembled, Mr. Lanzaro will do training of awareness 
and operations of the boat.  
 
FIREHOUSES 
 
Pond Rd. water leak construction completed.   
 



Daniels Way window construction completed.  
 
Pond Rd and Daniels Way Firehouses flag poles were damaged in the last wind storm, Mr. Polo 
reached out to Compton Flags, in order to get new poles, the firehouse would have to remove to 
old sleeve.  Mr. Polo will talk to Masonry Mr. Staples about doing the work at the same time that 
he does concrete work for new signs.  Once this is done, Compton Flags will replace old pole 
with new.  
 
Zambonis (floor cleaners) at Daniels Way and Pond Rd, need repairs, estimate cost would be 
$1,244.13 for both machines. This was tabled to next meeting.  
 
MUTUAL AID 
 
Mr. Allen would like the firehouse to do more training with other mutual aid fire department.  
 
VEHICLES 
 
’77, ’74 and ’76 pumps were retested 
 
’76 passed 
 
’77 had an audible leak under passenger side pump housing 
 
’74 leak at left auxiliary suction. 
 
Mr. Panzarino recommends all line officers be qualified on all apparatus.  
 
PHYSICALS 
 
Access Health is scheduled for February 6th and 13th.  
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Patrick Coburn, Secretary 
Board of Fire Commissioners District 2 


